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FLOUR BLUFF HS 
Color Guard is a 
strong team of 
performers which 
upholds the 
MISSION of FBHS 
by continuing to 
foster the ongoing 
commitment to 
courage, integrity 
and respect.   

Our 2025 Spin 
Squad will meet 

in the FBHS 
Band Hall on 
Wednesdays 

from 
4:15-5:15 

weekly to train 
and prepare for 
performances. 

JOIN US STARTING 
WEDNESDAY… 

Jan 29, 2025 
Please wear 
any BLACK 
WORKOUT/

DANCE ATTIRE

TRAINING 
No experience is 

needed, but is 
welcomed. 

Dance

TECHNIQUE 
All performers will be 
trained in dance, flag 

& rifle technique. 

Spin

GAMES/COMPETITIONS 
Guard has year round 
opportunities to travel 

and perform as a 
TEAM!!

Perform

Flour Bluff Color Guard 
Spring SPIN SQUAD 
8th-11th grade 



IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN JOINING A FAMILY OF PERFORMERS AND ARE READY TO MAKE MEMORIES 
WHICH WILL LAST A LIFETIME, THEN THE FBHS COLOR GUARD MAY 
BE FOR YOU!!  
PLEASE EMAIL MRS. CLYBURN IF YOU HAVE ANY 
QUESTIONS.   

kclyburn@flourbluffschools.net 

Our FBHS Guard competes as Auxiliary 
alongside our FBHS Band 

Auxiliary Director       K. Nichole Clyburn     

Director of Fine Arts      Liz Ortega-Ruiz 


